Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:33 PM

To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel & Conference Center

From: Rich Alaniz <alaniz@lowegrahamjones.com>
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 9:55 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Winslow Hotel & Conference Center

Hello,

We are a couple who are in the midst of selling our house on Bainbridge to move into a smaller residence in the core of
Winslow. I've reviewed the publicly available documents and do not believe in its current incarnation building is not in
compliance with current zoning code and would respectfully request that any variance be denied.

Sincerely,
Richard Alaniz

Richard R. Alaniz

LOWE GRAHAM JONES PLLC

701 Fifth Ave, Suite 4800 - Seattle, Washington 98104
206.381.3300 Fax: 206.381.3301 www.lowegrahamjones.com
DD: 206.264.9966 Cell: 206.910.0775

Email: alaniz@lowegrahamjones.com

Information in this private email message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended
recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. In case of erroneous delivery, please email the sender
at "alaniz@lowegrahamjones.com." Thank you in advance for your courtesy and cooperation.




